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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 

           12
th

 October 2018 

Dear Parents 

 

Thank you for all the Harvest donations that you made last Friday. The food was very much 

appreciated and will go to help many people. We also raised £67.55 to help these charities as 

well. 

 

Many thanks also for your support of our Book Fair; we hope your children gained some good 

quality books. The book fair raised £287.52 

 

It was lovely to see so many families at our Mass on Wednesday; we were pleased that you 

could join us. 

 

School Photos 

 

Just a reminder that individual/sibling school photos will be taken next Monday 15
th
 October. 

 

PTA Meeting 

 

There will be a PTA meeting on Tuesday 16
th

 October at 6.00 pm in our Kidszone building. 

Please do come along if you are able and would like to hear about our PTAs plans for fun events 

for the children and future fundraising events.  

 

All are very welcome to come along, we would be interested to hear any ideas for events you 

might have and for you to ask any questions about the work of the PTA. We are looking for 

people who might want to get involved in a small way or help with an event or just to find out 

more information. Being involved with the PTA is often something fun and worthwhile and 

benefits our children; we look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

Year 4 trip to Maths Café 

 

Our Year 4 class will be going to Manor Park School to visit their Maths Café next Tuesday 

during the morning, please could your child bring in £1.00 worth of change with them for this 

activity. 

 

Half Term 

 

The children will finish this half term next Friday 19
th
 October at normal pick up time 3.15 pm. 

St Mary’s has a staff training day on Monday 29
th
 October and the children return to school on 

Tuesday 30
th

 October. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

P.Fearn 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher  


